WC 12t February 2024

Our Topic is
The Great Outdoors!

Next week, we will be learning about.....

Topic: Next week we will continue to use the story map to retell the story ‘The Ugly Five’ by Julia
Donaldson. We will change the story to include different animals including the funny five and the scary five.

Phonics: Next week we will review the phase 3 sounds we have learnt this half term and focus on reading
tricky words.

Maths: Next week we will be learning the days of the week and months of the year. We will focus on

sequencing events and understanding the routines that take place during the day and night.

How you could help your child at home:
Enjoy listening to your child reading their phonics book with you at home and read for pleasure
with them as much as possible.

Continue to read and practise phonics sounds with your child.

‘What was good about your day?' — Encourage your child to focus on what they enjoyed about
their day rather than recalling what they did.

Read the very Hungry Caterpillar and identify the different foods they eat on each day of the week.

Reminders:
- Reading Books: The children will bring home a reading book this week. Please continue to read
with your child every day.

- Parents Evening: Don’tforget to book your parents evening slot for next week.
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